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KEEP PETS INDOORS 

MAKE SURE YOUR PETS HAVE ID

Keep your pets inside. Do not leave pets outside unattended, even
in fenced yards, or alone inside cars. Do not take them to
fireworks displays or parties. 

Double-check that your pets' microchips are registered. We often
scan pets who have microchips, but the microchips do not have any
information entered! Check that the information is up-to-date and
make sure that they're wearing a collar with your contact
information on it, even when they are inside.

stay with your pets
If possible, stay home with your pets. If that isn't possible,
consider boarding them for the holiday at a secure facility. 
If you are just leaving for a few hours, make sure they are in 
an escape-proof room or crate. (Remember that pets have
broken windows and opened doors before to flee when
panicking!)

talk to your vet
If you know that your pet is distressed by loud noises, 
call your vet today to talk about medication options.

Take your pet's photo
Make sure you have clear, well-lit photos of your pet so it's
easier to identify them in case they go missing. 


